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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Many thanks to you for your thoughtful-
ness in sending me the articles from the Corpus Christi
and San Antonio papers.

We miss you on the Commission and are
doing our best to move forward, knowing we can always
count on you for help in Mexican-American affairs. I
can't tell you how great a help you were during your
years on the Commission, but I guess the farewell
party (you were the only Commissioner ever to get
one) said all of this better than I can.

I was also happy to see the G.I. Forum
is taking care of Judge Chargin.

All best wishes and prayers for you and
your family and a Happy Easter, too.

Cordially yours,

6*AL-gL,
(Rev.) Theodore M. Hesbur#1, C.S.C.
President


